HIGHLAND WATER DISTRICT

2022 Budget Hearing 
Notice is hereby given that by consensus of the Board of Commissioners of Highland Water District the following date was set for the District’s 2022 Budget Hearing:

   Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 6:00pm

The hearing will be held during the regular Board meeting at the District office located at 24602 Old Owen Rd, Monroe, WA. 
Signed,

Ted Stonebridge
Secretary, Board of Commissioners

